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Tocal Homestead Covid Safety Plan 

Public 

From June 1, 2020; NSW Government have lifted some restrictions which allow limited numbers of 

people to gather in groups indoors. Groups and individuals who are found not complying with any 

of these regulations will be asked to leave the premises. 

As regulations change, the following regulations will be reviewed. These are the protocols we 

currently have in place. 

As our community becomes more active and gets back to business, it's important that we: 

• Follow the rules about gatherings, self-isolation and quarantine. 

• Maintain a physical distance of at least 1.5 metres from others. 

• Practise good hand hygiene. 

• Stay active and healthy. 

• Take extra care if around vulnerable people. 

• Get tested if symptoms exist, even if they are only mild. 

• Follow NSW Health advice about staying home while waiting for test results. 

We have strict policies in place but need your help with these steps: 

• Please be patient with our staff. Things may take a little longer than usual as we practise a 

high level of safe hygiene – changing of gloves between your meals, washing hands, 

sanitising surfaces, etc.  

• Your details – we must record your name, phone number, email address, time of entering 

the premises and time of departure.  

• Eftpos is preferred over cash.  

• Maintain social distancing – 1.5 metres.  

• Restrictions allow a maximum of 50 people on site at any time (including staff).  

• One person per 4 square metres (including staff): 

o 4 people maximum in the Visitor Centre at any one time OR two staff members and 

one family group who live in the same household.  

o Rooms inside the Homestead; please take note to the signs on each door displaying 

a number. That is the maximum amount of people allowed in that room.  

• We will have signs inside the Homestead as you enter as to how many people are allowed in 

each room – please adhere to this.  

• Our staff will be wearing appropriate PPE when serving your refreshments at the Visitor 

Centre.  

• Please reschedule your visit if you have any symptoms – a cold, fever, cough, loss of taste or 

smell.  

If you feel unwell whilst on site: 

• Immediately go to the Visitor Centre and inform a staff member.  

• Go home, isolate, and contact your nearest Covid-19 testing centre to get tested.  

• Follow the rules that are then given to you by the appropriate authorities.  


